
University of Maribor's Faculty of Organizational Sciences is organizing the 35th International 

Conference on Organizational Science Development. The conference will be held FROM 16TH TO 

18TH MARCH 2016 IN PORTOROŽ, SLOVENIA. 

 

LET US INVITE YOU to our Conference to report on your achievements and solutions in your areas 

of expertise, to present your ideas and to discover various innovations. Make good use of 

networking, experience sharing, presentations of solutions and challenges, varied student activities 

and, finally, enjoy the pleasant environment where the 35th International Conference on 

Organizational Science Development – “Sustainable Organization” will take place. 

 

Authors are invited to submit PAPER TITLE AND ABSTRACT (no more than 1.500 characters with 

spaces) through the conference website: http://www.fov.uni-mb.si/conference before 9TH 

NOVEMBER 2015. 

http://www.fov.uni-mb.si/conference

